
From: seija keeble  
Sent: 10 May 2023 22:40 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
To whom it may concern, 
Please do not go ahead with a proposed wheel in Camden lock. As a resident of 
the area since 2006 I have seen the markets go through too much change. 
Unfortunately something that was so incredibly unique has changed from 
recognition into a tacky tourist destination that soon even tourists won't want 
to visit. Leave the wheels for where the views are (ie. The Thames) and really 
think about adding something unique that will help restore the wonderful 
quirkiness to this part of London. Not just for tourists but for residents as well 

      
Seija Keeble 
 


